
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th August 2021  

 

Kia ora Parents / Caregivers 

 

CHESS POWER TOURNAMENT 

Chess Power is an organisation/business that runs chess tournaments throughout 
New Zealand for students from schools in the local area they happen to be in.  You 
can find out more about Chess Power at: https://www.chesspower.co.nz.   

The next local event is being held at our School, St Joseph's Catholic School New 
Plymouth, on Wednesday 1st September 2021.  The day runs like this… 

 Students will be in the school hall from 8.45am until approximately 
2:15pm. 

 Each student plays 7 Round Swiss. 15 minutes per player. Refer to our 
Regionals FAQ for more details. 

 There are badges to be won.  Again look on the Chess Power website to 
see how you can achieve these. 

 Entry fee is $5.00 per player (to be paid to St Joseph’s School by Friday 
27th August 2021). 

Interested St Joseph’s students Years 1-6, who have experience at playing chess, 
have the opportunity to participate in this tournament.  Please note that following this 
Chess Power tournament, St Joseph’s School will not attend the national Chess Power 
tournament.   

Parents are welcome to watch the games.  Wendy Clough will be available to 
supervise the students throughout the day.  If you have any queries please contact 
Wendy at wendyclough@stjosephsnp.school.nz.  

If your child would like to participate, please complete the form below and return with 
the fee to the school office.   

 

Regards 

Wendy Clough 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CHESS POWER TOURNAMENT 2021 

 

My child: ______________________________________   
 

Classroom: _______________________ would like to attend the Chess Power 
Tournament. 
 

I have included the $5.00 entry fee:   Yes / No / Paying online 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

41A Calvert Road, New Plymouth 4310 
Telephone/Facsimile (06) 758 0364 

email: admin@stjosephsnp.school.nz 
www.stjosephsnp.school.nz 
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